
On behalf of my family I want to urge the committee to oppose this bill as written. If the bill is amended to revise the program to 
prevent mismanagement of funds and unnecessary killing of wolves by adding non-lethal alternatives, then I would support the 
passage of this bill. Wolf recovery is at a critical point in Oregon and the Legislature needs to bring a coordinated approach to 
managing wolf populations not eliminating them, into the 21st century. Thank you for your time.


